
Response received via email, 18 October 2016 

Hi Aaren  
 
I will be managing this case on behalf of ORR.  Further to the impending consultation deadline, I can 
confirm that we have no material comments to make on the drafting of the above proposal.  We 
have however, noted some minor drafting discrepancies including typos and numbering tweaks that 
need to be corrected.  Please could you ensure that the draft is thoroughly proof-read and checked 
before it is submitted to us. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Michael 
 


